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Progress
The junction of Talbot Road and White City Way is now up 
and running and working well with more users benefitting 
from these improvements.

Work continues at Chester Road / Talbot Road junction 
and, despite issues with unforeseen ground conditions 
and weather before Christmas, work is now back on track 
and on programme.
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Work at Chester Road is mainly within the junction of 
Talbot Road. This should be complete in the next few 
weeks and then moves onto Chester Road itself, with the 
remodelling of the central reservation.

Work to the third and final scheme, Great Stone Road, 
is due to start on the 12th of February, with the removal 
of the central refuge islands and reconstructing as part 
of the road. This means we can close a lane to remodel 
the footway without causing undue delays to traffic. The 
12th was chosen as this is half term holiday for the nearby 
school and the schoolchildren will benefit from new 
walkways after the holidays.

Planned work

Three major junction improvements will be 
completed on behalf of Trafford Council, taking us to 
Spring 2024:

	� White City Way
	� Great Stone Road
	� Chester Road

The projects will see these junctions undergoing major 
reconfiguration into cycle friendly cyclops junctions 
including all new smart signals to cut down on 
unnecessary waiting, bike lanes and remodelling of traffic 
islands. Talbot Road is very busy and well used by local 
cyclists to get around. These works will make it easier 
and safer to use. The three junction improvements will 
see the creation of a safe continuous cycling and walking 
link through the centre of Trafford opening the area up for 
active travel, improving safety and taking cars off the road.

More information about the project can be found at Trafford Council/Talbot Road Upgrades


